
 

 

 

Northumberland Community Curling Club 

Pugwash 

Curling Season 2023/2024 

 

Well, it is now October and time to start thinking about the upcoming curling season at NCCC. I 

hope you have had an enjoyable summer and that you are looking forward to curling this year. 

Most of you know our routine for registration and our Open House, but I will just give you a few 

reminders.  Open House will be for three nights this year, October 23rd to the 25th from 6:30 to 

8:30 p.m. each evening.  Drop in to register or just to say “Hi”.  Bring a friend or maybe a new 

potential member with you. 

I will attach a registration form which gives you all the information you need to join.  There will 

be a supply of these in the mailbox outside of the front door at the club during Open House week.  

Of course, they are also on our webpage for online banking. Just in case you haven’t bookmarked 

our website it is www.curlingpugwash.org. 

The payment incentive for full membership is still being offered this year.  If a full membership 

payment is received on or before October 27, 2023, your name will be entered in for a draw to 

receive a refund of those fees.  Good Luck! 

We have a limited number of lockers; it will be based on first request and payment.  The cost of 

a locker is $25.00.  You can add the cost of your locker to your payment and just mention it either 

on your registration form or in the comments section in your e-transfer. 

http://www.curlingpugwash.org/


If you bring a guest to curl or have a spare who is not a member, they will be curling in the Pay 

as You Play category which is $17.00/draw. 

I hope this information will help you in your decision to curl this season.  If you have any further 

queries, please feel free to contact me.  There will also be people at the Open House evenings 

who will be able to assist you. 

Thank you for your time and understanding, 

 

Dianne Cole, PIEMC  

Email:  curlingstones10@gmail.com 
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